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THE NAPLES 

SINCE 1975 Ċ NAPLES CHAPTER N.S.S.A.R. NEWSLETTER Ċ DECEMBER 2010 

Fly Your FlagFly Your Flag   
Any day you wish, but especially on   

Patriots Day, 4/18/11 (3rd Monday in 
April); Armed Forces Day (3rd Satur-

day in May), 5/21/11; Memorial Day 

(last Monday in May and half staff 
until noon) 5/30/11; Flag Day, 6/14/11; Independence 

Day, 7/4/11; Labor Day, 9/5/11; Constitution Day, 

9/17/11; Columbus Day (2nd Monday in October), 

10/10/11; Veterans Day 11/11/11; and such other days as 
may be proclaimed by the President of the United States. 

LUNCHEON MEETING 

RESERVATIONS FOR THURSDAYRESERVATIONS FOR THURSDAY  

JANUARY 6, 2011 

Program feature 
Eagle Scout Recognition 

 

Please help.  The Naples Chapter must confirm the 
number of expected attendees for the luncheon meet-
ings.  While the C.C. of Naples can often accommodate 
last minute attendees, we are asked to  provide a number 
prior to the meetings to enable them to better accommo-
date us for both room size and meal quantities.  There-
fore, it is requested that compatriots and others plan-
ning to  attend the luncheons contact  John McCul-
lough by telephone:  (239) 642-6545  or  email:   
jmccullough1@peoplepc.com  prior to the  luncheon.  
The luncheon cost at $20 may be paid at the door. 
 

Guests are always welcomed! 

NOTICENOTICE  
Please note that your next copy of The Patriot will be 

sent as an email attachment if you receive this newsletter 
as email.  On page 3 (Fall BOM), it is noted that the Flor-

ida State Society envisions many benefits to the compa-

triots and the Florida Society. 

Naples SAR Chapter 2 Dec 2010 Meeting Minutes   

The third luncheon meeting for the 2010-2011 Season of 
the Naples SAR Chapter was called to order at noon on 

December 2, 2010, with President Roy Richardson presid-

ing. The meeting was held at The Country Club of Naples, 
185 Burning Tree Drive, Naples, Florida.  
 

After the color guard posted the colors, Compatriot Harris 
Tucker led chapter members and guests in the Pledge of 

Allegiance; Chaplain Charles Cortright gave the invoca-

tion; and the SAR Pledge was lead by Compatriot Chuck 

Sweeney. Then President Richardson welcomed the chapter 
members and guests. Foremost in this regard were the Jo-

seph S. Rumbaugh Historical Oration Contest contestants 

Tristan Grey Stimson, Hannah Stimson, and Bethany 
Pearce. Also introduced and welcomed were the contest-

antôs parents: Rod Stimson, Laura Stimson, and Judy 

Pearce.  
 

Following this, Chapter business matters were presented. 

Chapter Treasurer Dick Hazen gave his report. Chapter to-
tal assets and total liabilities & equity as of 1 December 

2010 were in balance at $9,976. Then Compatriot Chuck 

Sweeney gave a report, concerning the collection of 
SAR dues for 2011. Currently the chapter has 62 members, 

of which 46 Regular Members, 2 Life Members, 1 Emeritus 

Member, and 2 Junior Members have paid their dues. Nine 
members have not paid their dues as of this meeting; two 

(Continued on page 4) Minutes 

The Joseph S. Rumbaugh 
Historical Oration Contest 
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Next Meeting: Thursday, January 6, 2011 

JROTC  Recognition Program 
February 3, 2011 

 

The Naples Chapter SAR will host the Collier 
County JROTC program at their meeting, Thursday, 
February 3, 2011.  From each school battalion we 
invite an instructor and a cadet they select to be hon-
ored for their excellence.  JROTC instructors will be 
asked to introduce their  cadets and give us a sum-
mary of the cadetôs accomplishments.  The cadets will 
be awarded the SAR JROTC Medal and Ribbon Bar. 

 

 

FLSSAR Regional VP for Southwest 
Florida Phillip Tarpley  will be the 
featured speaker. 

 

 

You will not want to miss this most exciting and up-
lifting program. 

2010 Fall Board of Management2010 Fall Board of Management  

Florida Society SARFlorida Society SAR  
  

The Fall Board of Management Meeting of the Florida 

State Society SAR was be held in Kissimmee, Florida, at 

the Ramada  Hotel-Inn Gateway on November 19th and 

20th. 

Representing the Naples Chapter were President Roy 

Richardson, 1st VP Harris Tucker, Past President and Past 
Regional Vice President for Southwest Florida Donald 

Cahill; and Past President John McCullough. 

The Friday evening banquet featured an inspiring speech 

by Lindsey Cook Brock II. 

The positions for Genealogist General and Treasurer Gen-

eral are  contested this year and the two candidates for 

Registrar General presented their appeal for Florida State 

Society endorsement. 

Paul M Hays, NSSAR Trustee and Secretary, DC Society; 
and, Larry Cornwell, Registrar General John Archer El-

more Chapter (Alabama Society) (both members of the 

NSSAR Genealogy Committee) are running for Geneal-

(Continued on page 3) BOM 

Thursday, January 6, 2011: Chapter Meeting, 11:30 

Social, noon Luncheon, Country Club of Naples.  

Eagle Scout recognition. Speaker: Dr. Patrick Gillen, 

Ave Maria Law School. 

Friday, January 28 and Saturday, 

January 29, 2011: Florida State Soci-

ety SAR Board of Management meet-

ing, Ramada Plaza Hotel-Inn Gateway, 

Kissimmee, Florida. All compatriots 

and guests are welcome.  Banquet din-

ner at 6 PM proceeded by Color Guard. 
 

Thursday, February 3, 2011: Chapter Meeting, 

11:30 Social, noon Luncheon, Country Club of 

Naples. JROTC awards luncheon. Guest Speaker: 

FLSSAR Regional VP Phillip Tarpley. 
 

Friday, March 4, 2011: 38th CHARTER DAY cele-

bration , 5:30 PM Social, 6 PM Dinner, Country 

Club of Naples. Guest Speaker: FLSSAR President 

Gerald E. Meeks. 
 

Thursday, April 7, 2011: Chapter Meeting, 11:30 

Social, noon Luncheon, Country Club of Naples.  

Speaker to be announced. 
 

Thursday, May 5, 2011: Chapter Meeting, 11:30 Fel-

lowship, noon Luncheon, Country Club of Naples.  

Election and installation of officers for 2011-2012.  

Speaker to be announced. 

2010 2010 --  2011 Naples Chapter Meetings2011 Naples Chapter Meetings  

Last Naval Battle  

of the American Revolution 
at the facilities of the Canaveral Port Authority in Cape 
Canaveral  (228 anniversary Friday, March 4 & Saturday, 
March 5, 2011) 

 
Brevard chapter of the Florida Soci-
ety of the Sons of the American 
Revolution in front of Canaveral 
Port Authority building 3-06-10  
Credit: Ray Osborne 

 

The last naval battle of the American Revolution took 
place  on March 10, 1783, off the coast of Cape Canaveral, 
Florida.  

Battle (Continued on page 3) 
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Next Meeting: Thursday, January 6, 2011 

ñThe history of this great nation seems to be fading fast in 
the minds of our citizens. The sacrifices our forefathers 
made to give us the freedoms we enjoy have been buried by 
most of the media these days. Only the brave journalists 
dare to cover patriotic events - and only brave publishers 
will print their stories. Political correctness and the 
ñdumbing downò of Americans has all but erased the 
memories of our glorious fight for freedom. The Sons and 
Daughters of the American Revolution are presently fight-
ing this trend. We are lobbying state and local govern-
ments to bring early American and colonial history back 
into our classrooms. 
Events such as this one are designed to remind everyone of 
the importance of the American Revolution and the brave 
men and women who created this wonderful county of 
ours." - Ben DuBose 
  ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï   ï    

You may learn more about this battle at URL: 
http://www.flssar.org/LNBAR.htm 
In a future Naples Crier, we will include the history of this 
battle as compiled by S.A.R. compatriots. 
If you would like to join fellow Naples Chapter Compatri-
ots for this event in March 2011, please contact Harris 
Tucker, 1st VP at telephone 239-593-8348 or email: 
NaplesSAR@gmail.com.  

(Continued from page 2) Battle 

ogy General at the 2011 National Congress.  By secret 

ballot the Florida BOM endorsed Compatriot Cornwell. 
 

The two candidates for Treasurer General, Tim Bennett 

and Joe Dooley were not present; however, in a secret bal-
lot, the Florida BOM endorsed Compatriot Tim Bennett. 
 

At the summer BOM, a question on reducing the number 

of BOM meetings from four to two or three was presented.  

At this  meeting it was voted to retain the four BOM meet-
ing per year for management continuity. 
 

Steve Williams, editor of The Patriot, reported that The 

Patriot is now distributed to compatriots via email.  Using 

this new technology greatly reduces the former cost of 
$9,000 per annum and permits offering the photos in color 

in the email editions. 
 

Compatriot Williams noted some of the older compatriots 

lack access to a computer; therefore, they can still receive 
a hard copy via the U.S Postal Service. 

A reminder that the Florida State Rumbaugh Oration Con-

test will be held Friday, January 28, 2011. at the BOM  
Meeting in Kissimmee.  

 

(continued in next column) BOM 

(Continued from page 2) BOM 

(continued from previous column) BOM 
 

The winner of the Naples Chapter Rumbaugh Oration 
Contest on December 2nd will compete in the state con-

test. 
 

SAR members and their guests are cordially invited to 

attend the Annual Meeting of the Florida Society DAR in 
April 2011 at the Marriott Airport Orlando. 
 

The Board of Management meets to discuss society busi-

ness and to work on ways and means of promoting the 

goals and ideals of the Sons of the American Revolution. 

To improve our impact in our communities, we have side 

sessions on chapter management, genealogy, publicity, 
youth education, our various youth activities and contests, 

and goodtimes. 
 

Unfortunately, not enough of the Florida compatriots take 
part in these discussions and workshops, roundtables, and 

training sessions. Kissimmee is only about 3 1/2 hours by 

car from Naples and more of us should be using the meet-

ings and sessions. Itôs CHEAP! $10 to register for the 
BOM. The Ramada Gateway Hotel offers conservatively 

priced rooms starting at $55 per night. 
 

Become a well rounded, well informed SAR member who 

can share your unique capabilities and talents to help our 
Florida Society. - Come to the next BOM in January!  
 
 

You may obtain additional information online at: 
http://www.flssar.org/ or contact Compatriots Richardson, 

Tucker, Cahill or McCullough. 

President Roy Richardson, 1st VP Harris Tucker and 

Past President Don Cahill seen at the November 19, 

2010, BOM FLSSAR Banquet in Kissimmee, FL 
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Next Meeting: Thursday, January 6, 2011 

Naples Chapter of the N.S.S.A.R  

Officers (2010 -2011)  
 

President: Roy G. Richardson 
royndory@aol.com 

1756 Sanctuary Pointe Court, Naples, FL 34110-4157 
(239) 513-0871 

 

Past President: John L. McCullough 
jmccullough1@peoplepc.com 

285 Stella Maris Drive S., Naples, FL 34114-9622 
(239) 642-6545 

 

1st Vice President: I. Harris Tucker, 
  NaplesSAR@gmail.com 

7654 Pebble Creek Circle #103, Naples, FL 34108-6538 
(239) 593-8348 

 

2nd Vice President: Charles T. Sweeney 
  Chuck_sweeney@msn.com 

7007 Greentree Drive, Naples, FL 34108-7527 
(239) 566-3307 

 

Secretary:  Chase J. Brooke 
suebcb@embarqmail.com 

2304 Ashton Oaks Lane #202, Naples, FL 34109 
(239) 566-7562 

 

Treasurer: W. Richard Hazen 
  wrhazen@vermotel.net 

2011 Gulfshore Blvd. N. #52, Naples, FL 34102-4632 
(239) 430-3634 

The Naples Crier 
established 1975 

Monthly Newsletter for  

members of the  

Naples Chapter, Florida Society,  

Sons of the American Revolution 

members have resigned. Delinquent members will receive 

a final notice, before being removed from our roll. An ini-

tial membership report is due the Florida Society not later 
than 11 December 2010. Then President Richardson an-

nounced that the January 6th Chapter Meeting would con-

cern The Eagle Scout Program with Past President Don 

Cahill taking the lead in this matter. Also at this up-in-
coming meeting, weôll be hosting as our guest an Ave 

Maria Law Professor, who will address key issues with 

roots in American traditions as they relate to present-day 
on goings. Next, President Richardson gave the following 

announcements: First, The Genealogical Society of Collier 

County will meet on 14 December 2010, at 7:30pm in 
Moss Hall, The Moorings Presbyterian Church. (2) The 

December DOB meeting will be held on 12.20.10, at 

12:00pm in Jasonôs Deli.    
 

Lunch was served. Following that, Immediate Past Presi-

dent John McCullough gave an introduction and purpose 

of the Joseph S. Rumbaugh Oration Contest. Chief in this 
regard is the fact that the contest has its roots in the 1940ôs 

and that each contestant should focus his or her talk on the 

following: (1) Bring American History to the high school 
student as it relates to events of today. (2) Draw an intelli-

gent relationship between the past and the present. (3) 

Clearly demonstrate freedom of opportunity as a basic 
right of our national heritage. (4) Place a positive empha-

sis on the plans of our founding fathers. (5) Emphasize 

justice under law in the free society. (6) Illustrate how the 

Revolutionary War influenced our freedom of expression. 
Then the oration contestants gave their presentations, all 

of which were exceptional. 
 

While scores were tabulated, Compatriot Harold Eugene 

LeBelle, Jr., was inducted as our latest chapter member. 

His ancestral roots go back to Private Asa Lapham, a pa-
triot who served with the Massachusetts Militia. 

Following this, the Joseph S. Rumbaugh Oration Contest 

winners were announced as follows: First Place--Tristan 
Grey Stimson; Second Place--Hannah Stimson; and Third 

Place--Bethany Pearce.   
 

The December meeting was closed at approximately 

2:00pm, with the SAR Recessional. 
 

Respectfully submitted, Charles T. Sweeney 

(Continued from page 1) Minutes 
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Next Meeting: Thursday, January 6, 2011 

Meetings of InterestMeetings of Interest  
 

 

Caloosa Chapter, SAR, January 12, 2011, 11:30 Social; 

12:00 PM Luncheon, Royal Palm Yacht Club, 2360 W. 
First Street, Fort Myers, Florida; Program to be an-

nounced. 
 

Mayflower Society, Saturday, January 22, 2011, Royal 

Palm Yacht, 2360 West First Street, Fort Myers, Florida.  
Social Gathering 11:30 AM; Meeting 12 noon. Program: 

Brian L. Mulcahy, Reference Librarian, Fort Myers-Lee 

County Library. Topic ñSurvey of Recent Developments 
in Genealogy Research Tools and Proceduresò 
 

Caloosa Chapter, SAR, February 9, 2011, 11:30 Social; 

12:00 PM Luncheon, Royal Palm Yacht Club, 2360 W. 

First Street, Fort Myers, Florida; Program to be an-
nounced. 
 

Caloosa Chapter, SAR, March 9, 2011, 11:30 Social; 

12:00 PM Luncheon, Royal Palm Yacht Club, 2360 W. 

First Street, Fort Myers, Florida; Program: VA Health 
Care. 
 

Mayflower Society, Wednesday, March 9, 2011, The 

Country Club of Naples, 185 Burning Tree Drive, Naples, 

Florida. Social at 11:30 AM.  Meeting at 12 noon. Pro-
gram: Dr. Douglas Klakulak. Topic: ñMedical Care and 

Practices During Colonial Timesò 
 

Caloosa Chapter, SAR, April 20, 2011, 11:00 AM 

Luncheon, Royal Palm Yacht Club, 2360 W. First Street, 

Fort Myers, Florida; Program: JROTC Awards. 

SAR FOUNDATION, INC. 
AND 

CENTER FOR ADVANCING 
AMERICAôS HERITAGE 

CAMPAIGN  

Thanks to the generosity of the members and friends of 
the Sons of the American Revolution, construction of 

the new SAR Genealogical Library is now underway. 

Nestled in Louisville's Cultural District on West Main 

Street amid the second largest collection of iron-front 
facade buildings in the nation (second only to SoHo in 

New York), SAR is converting a historic 1870's era 

building into a state-of-the-art complex that will house 
SAR's Genealogical Library, Museum Gallery, Head-

quarters, and Center for Advancing America's Heritage. 

When completed, this antebellum building overlooking 

the majestic Ohio River will be transformed into Amer-
ica's premier facility on the Revolutionary War. 

(Continued in next column) SAR Foundation 

(continued from previous column) SAR Foundation 
 

The SAR Foundation is making this happen through 

fundraising efforts involving SAR members, private 
foundations, corporations, businesses, local, state and 

federal government grants, community leadership and 

patriotic citizens across the nation. 
The need for The Center for Advancing America's Heri-

tage with its focus on the founding values of this great 

nation is clear. National surveys indicate that historical 
illiteracy grips the nation. Pulitzer-prize winning histo-

rian David McCullough notes that in many schools, 

"American History is being put on the back burner or 

taken off the stove altogether." The Center ensures that 
the stories of our patriot ancestors' struggles against tyr-

anny and the principles upon which our country was 

founded are preserved so succeeding generations will 
enjoy the inestimable blessings of being an American. 

As the fundraising arm of the Sons of the American 

Revolution, the SAR Foundation also works diligently to 

secure the necessary funding for our legacy programs 
including our youth essay and orations contests and the 

availability of our Color Guard to serve patriotic events 

across the nation. 
At the close of the Constitutional Convention, Benjamin 

Franklin was asked what kind of government the dele-

gates had given the people. Franklin replied, "A Repub-
lic, if you can keep it." Help SAR preserve our Republic 

for our children and for succeeding generations with your 

generous contribution. You are invited to make a tax-

deductible contribution to the SAR Foundation by mail or 
use our convenient on-line credit card authorization. Re-

member SAR in your estate plans and don't hesitate to 

contact our office for assistance with planned giving. 
Your contribution pays tribute to the patriotic spirit of our 

forefathers and will advance our cherished American 

Heritage for generations come. 

Yours in patriotic service, 

 
William Allerton III  

SAR Foundation President 

On the following page is a ñConfidential Pledge Com-

mitmentò form.  As you review it, note that your contribu-
tion in any amount may be split over a number of years.  A  
dollar a week for 5 years from each SAR member would 

produce more than $7.2 Million. 

http://www.sar.org
http://www.sarfoundation.org/thecenter.htm
http://www.sarfoundation.org/thecenter.htm
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